
Beyond Audio 

Letter of Recommendation 

 

Beyond Audio did all of the audio / visual work in our home at 274 Knightsbridge Way in 

Kelowna. This includes the original wiring (2004) throughout the house and a number upgrades 

since then. The most recent was a new projector and high definition DVD player for our theatre 

room in March 2013.  

The overall scope of our system is very detailed and involved. We have one location for our 

sound system in our downstairs theatre room, which is then distributed throughout our home 

through a Nexus distribution system, controlled with wall panels in each room and remote 

controls. It is simple to use and very convenient. We have built-in speakers in most rooms as 

well as outside. Through the Nexus system we can have a variety of audio/video sources - music 

/ TV / movies playing separately in different rooms of our home all at the same time. 

The installation work was very clean and professional. The installers are extremely 

knowledgeable and fast. In addition, they always clean up after themselves and are sensitive to 

their surroundings. 

Mike has been very informative when we inquire about upgrading. He and his staff know their 

stuff and their pricing has been very competitive. Whenever I call Mike has all the information 

on our system in front of him. 

I know there are a lot of competitor companies out there. The best recommendation that I can 

give is that we always call Mike at Beyond Audio back when we need something new or 

something changed. 

 

Frank & Angela Flynn 
274 Knightsbridge Way 
Kelowna, BC 
 
March 13th, 2013 


